
Helen Phillips 

From: Rep. Steve Thompson 
Sent: 
To: 

Wednesday, March 18, 2015 5:04 PM 
Helen Phillips 

Subject: FW: In support of HB49 - Benefit Corporations 

From: Scott Bell [mailto:scott.v.bell@gmail.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, March 17, 2015 10:52 PM 
To: Rep. Steve Thompson 
Cc: Rep. Paul Seaton 
Subject: In support of HB49 - Benefit Corporations 

Dear Representative Thompson, 

I encourage you to support passage of HB49 allowing businesses to incorporate as benefit corporations. This 
will allow Alaskans the option 26 other states, including Delaware, have to: 

1. Give legal protection to directors and officers to consider the interests of all stakeholders, not just 
shareholders, when making decisions. 
2. Create additional rights for shareholders to hold directors and officers accountable to consider these interests. 

Thank you, 
Scott Bell 
PO Box 81795 
Fairbanks, AK 99708 
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